Philip Dagnall mm (13

From:

Sent; 29 August

Ta: pmods22

Subject: Planning permission Highmoor Park

I understand that the RVBC is seeking planning permission to upgrade the farm track leading to Highmoor Farm with
a view to building 100 residential houses on the adjoining fields. Having published for final consultation the

complete building requirements for the area up to 2028 there is absolutely no justification for building an extra 100
houses, especially on green belt land.

| therefore oppose most strangly this planning application.




